April 7, 2011

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
PO Box 2319

27" Floor

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Board File No. EB-2011-0084
Kingston Hydro Application for Exemption from Mandated TOU

Pricing Date

Please be advised that in response to the Letter of Direction issued
April 8, 2011 that Kingston Hydro has posted the notices of the
written hearing on our website at kingstonhydro.ca on April 7, 2011

Respectfully submitted,
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Nancy Taylor

Corporate Secretary
ntaylor@kingtsonhydro.com
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